February 5, 2024

Kevin Ricke, Principal/Superintendent
Badger Ind. School Dist. #676

110 Carpenter Ave.

Badger, MN 56714

Dear Mr. Ricke:

| am writing to notify you of my upcoming retirement at the end of the 2023-24 contract school
year. After careful consideration, | believe it is the right time for me to transition into the next
phase of my life. | have enjoyed the opportunity to spend the last 27 years working as the
Business Teacher at the Badger School.

It has been a pleasure to be a part of the Badger School family - staff and students. | have
genuinely enjoyed working alongside such talented and dedicated staff. | look forward to

maintaining the friendships |'ve built here and staying connected with the Badger family.

| am excited about the adventures that retirement will bring. Wishing the Badger School
continued success!

Sincerely,
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Janice Mostofi



